
             St. Canice Primary School and Nursery Unit 

           11 Curragh Road 

           Dungiven 

           BT47 4SE 

Principal: Mr Ciarán Loane  

26th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

As we come to the end of another academic year, the staff at St Canice would like to 

express our thanks to all parents, guardians and students on another successful year.  

This was a special year as we celebrated 50 years of St Canice Primary School which was a 

fantastic celebration. Our events included a 50th Dinner Dance, A Walk Down Memory 

Lane, a 50th Mass and a Family Fun Day.  

These events enabled much needed funds to be raised. Our combined fundraising efforts 

reach a total of £14,075. A sincere thanks to everyone for their tremendous efforts.       

This money has enabled the school to purchase 5 interactive panels and allow for planning 

towards our outdoor play. The interactive panels have been installed in the classrooms ready 

for use in September 23.  

We need seven more panels so our aim next year is to continue to fundraise to furnish all 

classrooms. 

 

Year 7 will be finishing our school tomorrow and we send them best wishes for their new 

schools. We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Siobhan Martin our current Year 2 teacher.  

Mrs Martin has been working in our school since 1991. We thank her for dedication and 

commitment to our school. We wish her good health in her retirement. 

We hope you and your children have an enjoyable, safe and relaxing Summer holiday.     

We are looking forward to welcoming our pupils back to school for the start of Term 

especially our new Year 1 pupils.  



 

Please scan the QR code to find information for the upcoming 

academic year September 2023 to June 2024.  

Should you require any further information, please contact the 

School Office  (02877741457 or smartin958@ckni.net) 

Any updated information about Term 1 for 2023 will be posted 

on our school website during the last week of August. 

https://www.stcanicepsdungiven.com/ 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ciarán Loane 

Principal 
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